
 
	

	

Lambeth	PPG	Network	–	operational	update		

Dear	all,	
		
We	are	thinking	of	you	and	thank	you	all	for	the	work	you	do	supporting	the	NHS	as	we	go	
into	the	difficult	days	ahead.	Let	us	know	how	you	are,	and	if	you	know	of	any	local	work,	
which	is	good	that	we	can	share	in	these	difficult	times.	

Due	to	ongoing	situation	with	the	Covid-19	virus,	we	have	decided	to	postpone	all	of	our	
face-to-face	engagement	for	the	coming	weeks,	which	includes	all	planned	digital	champion	
sessions	and	the	network-wide	meeting	on	25th	March.	
	
Our	office	will	be	closed	to	visitors	from	today	and	our	staff	will	be	working	from	home	for	
the	time	being,	but	can	be	contacted	by	email	at	info@lppgn.org.uk	or	mobile	07427	
873090.	

We’ll	continue	to	keep	you	informed	of	our	work	and	plans	by	email,	social	media	and	
regular	newsletters,	as	we	want	to	do	everything	we	can	to	continue	to	support	Lambeth	
PPGs	and	patients	at	this	time.		

Please	continue	to	look	out	for	family,	friends	and	neighbours	who	may	need	practical	or	
emotional	support	during	this	time.	If	you	have	an	elderly	neighbour	or	are	aware	of	
someone	with	a	health	problem	that	may	make	them	more	susceptible	to	Coronavirus,	
check	in	with	them,	(taking	the	relevant	hygiene	precautions)	and	ask	if	there	is	anything	
they	need	or	anything	you	can	do	to	help.	

Many	thanks	

		


